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JUNE, 2019, Prayer Letter

Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

It gives me great joy to report on the BEAMS Bible ministry.
Without your help we could not supply over 8,000 whole, hardback
Bibles a month to missionaries on the foreign fields.

So, we say, “ThankYou for your prayers and faithful monthly support.”
For every $8.00 donated, a whole, hardback Bible is given to a
missionary on the foreign field, to give to someone who has been
saved or who is serious about getting saved.

Freda and I are again traveling on weekends to present the BEAMS
ministry in churches and to update our supporting churches. If you Rene’ & Freda Freret
would like us to come and present or update the BEAMS ministry in your church, please call
me at 228-324-4175.

BEAMS Biblical Heritage Exhibit

Many people have already toured our Biblical Heritage Exhibit or expressed an interest in
coming to see it. You must come to see it. It is an awesome exhibit.

Recently, Dr. S. M. Davis toured the Exhibit. He said that it was one of the finest displays
on the Bible that he has seen. He was just thrilled with the displays of reproductions and
facsimiles of ancient Bibles. For information on the Biblical Heritage Exhibit or to make an
appointment for a tour, please call the BEAMS office at 228-832-1096.

Bibles Needed in Mexico

Bro. Thomas Beard, missionary to Mexico for 44 years, recently requested Bibles. He has
an annual Pastor’s Conference and needs 55 cases of Bibles to give to the preachers. We were
able to supply him with 40 cases. Bro. Beard is a great missionary. He has organized 22
churches in Mexico.

Would you consider giving an offering to meet this need? There are 28 Bibles in
each case. The cost per case would be $224.00. Thanks!
(Any consideration toward this need would be appreciated.)

Freda and I would like to thank each of you for your prayers and support.

Your Missionaries,
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René and Freda Freret



